
 

 

Our ref: 129195 

16 March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Re:  Tutor2u Business Studies / Economics Exam preparation Workshops 

Unfortunately the Tutor2u organisers have decided to cancel the event/visit scheduled for Friday 

20 March 2020.  We apologise to parents/carers and students for any disappointment caused. 

Refunds will be issued in due course.  

Should you have any questions, please contact me here at the school.  

Yours faithfully  

  

Andrew Stannard 

Visit Leader 

 


